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Ref. No. : VCC/NAAC/2018-19/26062 Date : 16.11.2018
To,

Prof. Peeyush Pahade

Associate Professor &

Head, Dept. of Zoology,

FLV. Desai College of Arts, Commerce & Science

Maharashtra.

Respected Sit,

Letter of Invitation

As per our telephonic conversation regarding NAAC Accreditation in Vivek College
of Commerce, your consent to Visit the college and speak to the teaching and
non-teaching staff on PRE-NAAC Assessment Framework on Wednesday,
21.11.2018 from 9:00 a.m. onwards, is going to be very fruitful for us.

1986 in the western suburbs of Goregaon. As instructed by you, we even mailed the

Vivek College of Commerce under the aegis of Vivek Education Society, \V}S set up in
brief reports of each criterion, enabling us to make the best of your visit to out

institution.

We look forward for your guidance and proceed further with the NAAC wprk for the
College. |

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

2
r. Vijetha Shetty




Workshop on "Quality Sustenance New Framework of NAAC Assessment" held
on 21* November 2018

Principal, Dr Vijetha Shetty felicitating Speaker Prof. Peeyush Pahade









VIVEK EDUCATION SOCIETY’S ©,
VIVEK COLLEGE OF COMMERCE

VIVEK COLLEGE ROAD, GOREGAON (WEST), MUMBAI 400 104.
Phone : 28781536 « Telefax : 2874 4058 « e-mail : vivek_college@hotmail.com

PERMANENTLY AFFILIATED TO UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI, ACCREDITATED BY NAAC

Ref. No. : VCC/NAAC/2018-19/2 6062 Date : 21.11.2018
To,

Prof. Peeyush Pahade

Associate Professor &

Head, Dept. of Zoology,

H.V. Desai College of Arts, Commerce & Science

Maharashtra. -

Respected Sir,

Tt was immense pleasure to seek guidance from you as a Resource Person for a full
day workshop on Pre-NAAC Assessment based on new NAAC framework. The
points highlighted by you, has given a direction to proceed with the NAAC work. The
various aspects and activities which need to be specified from our side were put forth
by you in simple way.

The clarity with which we can go ahead for the NAAC Accreditation work after this
session on PRE-NAAC Assessment framework on 21.11.2018 has made us more
confident. We always feel that your blessings and good wishes will be with us during
our NAAC Assessment. We extend our heartfelt thanks for such an enriching and

informative session.

Looking forward for your support in future also.
Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

Principa
A ir. Vijetha Shetty




